
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 
 

Maths  

 The children will be given times 

tables and other number facts to 

practise and learn at home. 

Reading 

 Your child will have an 

appropriate reading book to take 

home twice weekly (Monday and 

Thursday). 

 Reading at home should be done 

every day. 

 

If you have any concerns, or need any 

information, we are available to speak 

to you after school. Alternatively, you 

can ring up and make an appointment to 

speak to your child’s teacher.  
 

 

How can you enrich 
your child’s learning? 

 
Things to remember for Year 2  

PE kit  

Your child will participate in PE every 

week on a Wednesday.  Children are to 

come into school wearing their PE kits. 

Our PE kit is a white, plain t-shirt, black 

trainers, black shorts or leggings. 

Children may wear tracksuit bottoms if 

the weather is cold. Please ensure that 

your child isn’t wearing jewellery on our 

PE day. 

 

Homework 

Homework will be given out on a Monday 

and is to be completed for Friday. All 

homework will be set on Seesaw. 

 

Spellings 

Spelling homework will be given out on a 

Monday. Every Friday, your child will 

undertake a spelling test in school. 

Please help your child by ensuring that 

their SACAWAC sheets are complete 

and support them in learning their 

spellings.  

 

There a lot you can 

do as a parent to help 

your children with 

their learning: 

Year 

2  

The classes are 2F and 2L 
2F - Miss Fisher  
2L - Mrs Lord.  

The teaching assistants are Mrs 
Latif, Mrs Wiseman, Mrs Garbos 

and Mrs Bolton.  
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Science 
We will be looking at the life cycle 

of animals and humans. We will be 

focusing on how animals and humans 

change during their lifetimes.   
 

Autumn 

Term 1 
 

 

Spelling 
In Spelling, we will focus on a spelling 

rule each week and learning how we 

can use the spelling rule to support 

our spelling and writing.  
 

Autumn Term 2022 

Maths 
 Counting up to 100 and 

writing these numbers in 

numerals and words. 

 Counting in 2, 5 and 10s. 

 Understanding place value. 
 Comparing and ordering 

numbers to 100. 

History 
We will be comparing two astronauts 

- Neil Armstrong and Tim Peake. We 

will be looking at their journeys into 

space. 

 

Religious Education 
In RE, we will be looking at the 

religion of Christianity and how 

Christians believe God was the 

creator of the world.  

English 
This half term, we will be reading The 

Jolly Postman and creating acrostic 

seasonal poems.  
 

Music 
We will be learning a song called 

Heart, Feet and Hands. This is a 

song from South Africa.  
 

Physical Education 
In Year Two, we will be learning to 

play net and wall games.  

 Art 
We will be looking at the artist 

L.S Lowry and his famous 

matchstick men paintings.  
 

Computing 
We will be working with Mr Smith 

on Virtual Reality.  
 

 Year 2  


